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September 29, 2016 

Board of Commissioners 

Port of Walla Walla 

Walla Walla, Washington 

Report on Financial Statements and Federal Single Audit  

Please find attached our report on the Port of Walla Walla’s financial statements and compliance 

with federal laws and regulations. 

We are issuing this report in order to provide information on the Port’s financial condition. 

Sincerely, 

 
 

TROY KELLEY 

STATE AUDITOR 

OLYMPIA, WA 

 

 

Washington State Auditor’s Office 
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